
STPI WORKSHOP ON NEXT GENERATION INCUBATION SCHEME 

 

 

The ICFAI University, Sikkim, played host to a dynamic and informative workshop on the "Next 

Generation Incubation Scheme (NGIS)" organized by the Software Technology Parks of India 

(STPI) on November 22, 2023.The workshop served as a platform for students to delve into the 

intricacies of NGIS, exploring the latest developments and opportunities within the incubation 

ecosystem. Facilitated by experts from STPI, students gained valuable insights into fostering 

innovation, supporting startups, and nurturing entrepreneurial ventures. The event showcased the 

commitment of The ICFAI University to providing a conducive environment for learning and 

staying abreast of industry trends. The NGIS workshop was a significant step towards 



empowering students with knowledge and resources to thrive in the evolving landscape of 

technology and entrepreneurship. 

 


